
Geneseo Public Library District 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

December 14, 2020 
 
 

 
The Board of Trustees of the Geneseo Public Library District did not meet in Foundation Room 
B at the library on Monday, December 14, 2020.  Because the state of Illinois was in Stage 3 
Corona Virus Mitigation and there were no pressing issues to deal with, it was considered to be 
in the best interest of safety not to meet. 
 
Citizen’s Input ​  No citizens were in attendance. 
 
Secretary’s Report ​  The minutes from last month’s meeting stand approved as printed.  
 
Financial Report/Bills to Be Paid​   Seven board members agreed via email to have the current 
bills paid; Paul did not respond.  The bills were paid. 
 
Happenings at the Library   ​The library is currently providing curbside only service until 
January 4, 2021, when patrons will be allowed one hour maximum in the library. 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
None  
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
None 
 
Adjournment   ​None 
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